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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Water Meter replacement 

 
The Planning department in conjunction with the Utility department is going to be installing new 

water meters that include shut off valves at each home that is connected to the Chehalis Tribal 

Water system starting 5/3/2023. The purpose of the new units is to understand usage for more 

concise planning purposes and to be able to identify leaks throughout the system. There will be a 

required temporary stoppage of water to each home for about 30 to 60 minutes while the 

replacements are occurring. We have put everyone into zones for a better understanding of where 

the shutoffs will be happening.  During the day a representative from the Utility department or 

construction company will notify each home of the shut offs. We will be starting in Area 1 and 

moving to Area 2 with Area 5 after.  

 If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Brian von Clück at 253-678-5557 or 

email at bvoncluck@chehalistribe.org.  
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